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October 30, 2023 
 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 

Attention:  ALL RESPONDENTS 
 
RE:  RFP 2023-13 Security Guard Services (Unarmed) for the Terrace  
 
Dear Respondent: 
 
Thank you for your proposal in response to RFP 2023-13. 
 
At this time, the Montgomery Housing Authority (MHA) is canceling and not awarding this project.  MHA has 
reviewed the proposals submitted and determined in the best interest of the Authority to reject all submissions in 
accordance with Section 2.9 of RFP 2023-13 of this project as the costs are outside of MHA’s estimated budget. 
 
MHA will determine if the scope for this project will be revisited at a later date.  If such a decision is made, each 
respondent will be allowed to submit a new proposal in accordance with the new solicitation. 
 
Should you have any questions about this matter, please feel free to contact me via email at 
sbrown@mhatoday.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Sheila Brown 
Procurement/Contract Administrator 
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